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SVP 

SVP first graders 
disguised turkeys  

for the holiday 
season. 

WME 

Bilingual Class at 
WME enjoyed a read 

aloud story. 

 
 

UPCOMING    
 
November 17-  December 1 
 
November 19 – Lady Warriors Basketball Scrimmage @ 
                          Moriarity 
 
November 28 – RMS Girls Basketball at Cloudcroft 
                          RMS Boys Basketball vs Cloudcroft 
 
November 30 – Warriors Basketball at Soccoro 
                          RMS Girls Basketball at Mt View 
                          RMS Boys Basketball vs Mt View 

RMSD Update 
For the 2023-2024 school year, the New Mexico 
Public Education Department has designated all four 
RMSD schools as "Traditional" based on information 
from NM Vistas, a comprehensive platform 
evaluating school performance. NM Vistas generates 
a summary score by assessing academic proficiency 
in reading, math, and science, and also considers 
college and career readiness, graduation rates, 
attendance, and school climate. 
Beyond academics, NM Vistas evaluates educator 
quality, discipline, and financial data to provide a 
holistic view of school performance. This approach 
identifies both strengths and areas requiring 
additional support for improvement. 
We appreciate your continuous support and 
commitment to your child's education. Together, we 
strive to enhance the educational experience for our 
students, maintaining our dedication to providing 
the best learning environment. 

Wishing everyone a wonderful Thanksgiving break 
next week! 

Becca Ferguson 
Director of Learning and Student Services 

 

 

 

 

RMS 
 

Sixth graders were 
recognized for their 

academic 
achievement for 
Quarter 1.  Great 
job, 6th graders! 

RHS 
 

RHS students in  
Mechanics and 

Welding classes are 
up to some amazing 

projects this fall. 


